Reply ID: f3vp

Dear Maggie,

Great to hear from you again. Glad you enjoyed the "food for thought" I attempted to offer. Your input is so valuable; we have started the discussion and that is the intent of my blog. I'm glad you want to communicate and I will be expecting a letter. Write me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

My hopes are that we can make some plans moving forward to get you involved in the work. It promotes healing and looks for solutions. I am excited about the possibilities! Hope to hear from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise